Frilling, Tara

From: Dr. John P. Beres <johnberes@mac.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 07, 2015 12:51 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara; Krautler Patricia; jagargiulo@gmail.com
Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

| am a veterinarian and business owner in Branford. Placing a sales tax on veterinary services will adversely affect the
pet care that middle class citizens choose for their animals, resulting in increased risks to public health through disease
transmission, including parasites, zoonotic disease, and Rabies.

Dr. John P. Beres <johnberes@mac.com>
~ 50 North Main Street
Branford




